Shaun McGee

From: Sarah Caulfield

Sent: Thursday 26 October 2023 17:02

To: Sarah.Kiernan@jacobs.com

Cc: Shaun McGee

Subject: RE: Greater Dublin Drainage Project - Application Number ABP-312131-21 - For the

Attn of Eimear Reilly

Dear Sarah,

The Board acknowledges receipt of your email and attached documentation on the above-mentioned
application.

Kind Regards,
Sarah

From: Kiernan, Sarah <Sarah.Kiernan@jacobs.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 4:33 PM

To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Dermot Bruton <dermot.bruton@water.ie>; Jonathon Edgeworth <joedgeworth@water.ie>; Bolton, Jillian
<Jillian.Bolton@jacobs.com>

Subject: Greater Dublin Drainage Project - Application Number ABP-312131-21 - For the Attn of Eimear Reilly

Good Afternoon Eimear,

Please find below, the file transfer link for the Greater Dublin Drainage Project remittal. Please note that the file
transfer must be downloaded within 15 days as it will expire.

-//iftt.jacobs.com/download.aspx?iD=23eb9e15-2a07-439%¢e-ade7-c825e383653b&RID=4¢558788-346¢e-48ed-
b5df-c54e51fb85ca

A file structure is contained within. The 2 x hard copies will be delivered before 5:15pm today.

Kind regards,
Sarah

Sarah Kiernan BSc. MSc. MCIWEM C.WEM CEnv | Jaxcobs | Director - Environmental Assessment | Head of Discipline |
Water and Environment | Merrion House, Merrion Road, Dublin 4, Ireland | sarah.kiernan@jacobs.com |
www.jacobs.com

NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any
viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.



